
 
We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to

school on Monday 28  April. th

Here are some details for our first week back: 

Please remember to book your child’s lunches for next
week (even if they are having a packed lunch)

 Maple and Chestnut classes will be swimming this half
term on Tuesday afternoons.

PE and NUF sessions begin from Monday, please refer to
PE letters for days.

Year 6 master classes will be on for the next two weeks
(Tuesday for maths, Thursday for English)

Wonderful World Earth Summit tickets (27  June) are now
availbale to buy on the Playhouse website for Year 6

families. Please sign up if you haven’t already done so. 

th

Class newsletters and the school newsletter will be with
you in the coming days. 

Advance reminder: Teacher Training Day on Monday 2
June. Tic Toc will be open on this day. 

nd

 

28TH APRIL 2025

VE Day 80 Years On

With the 80  Anniversary of VE day
coming up on the 8  May, we’ll be

encouraging children to reflect on this
significant day. Children are invited to

bring in a picture or a drawing of a family
member or family friend who was affected
by, or played a part, in WW2. Children can

write a sentence or two to go with their
picture if they wish.  These will be added
to a reflection board in school which will

be the focal point for our discussions and
commemorations. 

th

th

Please hand contributions to class
teachers by Tues 6  May. th

 

https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?

v=T5C4meGkNyc
 

What’s on this week...

Headteacher’s Blog

A HUGE WELL DONE TO...
 

Sully Conroy, Freddie
Swordy, Emma Hutchins,
Beauden Morris-Watson,

Elsie Brooks, Louis Charlton,
Poppy McMullen, Anna

Hume, Noah Edgar-Hogg and
Una Morris-Watson

We are very proud of you
all!

HAVE A LISTEN TO
THIS...
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